
COVER E-MAIL TO DISTRIBUTE GUIDELINES TO COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS IN 
CULVER CITY 

 
(April 25, 2023) 

 

Dear Culver City Leader: 

The City of Culver City’s Equity and Human Relations Advisory Committee is 

sharing with your organization the attached Recommended Civil Discourse 

Guidelines prepared by the Committee and adopted by the City Council in 

September 2022.  

The Committee carried out an exhaustive process, in conjunction with the public, 

to create these Guidelines because we are committed to fostering a culture of 

civil discourse in this City. 

The Guidelines are being e-mailed to nearly 500 organizations operating in the 

City of Culver City.  

Also attached is a brief information sheet about the Guidelines. 

Please consider sharing the Guidelines with your members and discussing how 

your members could best make use of them. 

Questions and/or comments concerning the Guidelines should be directed to 

Dana Anderson at Dana.Anderson@culvercity.org.  

Best regards,  

Equity and Human Relations Advisory Committee of the City of Culver City 

mailto:Dana.Anderson@culvercity.org

